
 

 
 
       January 4, 2018 
 
 
 
The School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District will meet in open session 

at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 9, 2018, in the Board Meeting Room at the 

Educational Support Center located at 3600 52nd Street. The purpose of this open 

session will be to vote on holding a closed session to immediately follow. 

 

The purpose of the closed session will be for discussion of litigation pursuant to 

Section 19.85(1)(g), Wis. Stats. 

 

Following the adjournment of the closed session, the School Board will reconvene 

in open session at 8:00 p.m. for a possible vote on a settlement in the Whitaker v 

KUSD litigation. 

 

 

       Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
       Superintendent of Schools 
 
Exec-special 1-9-18 

 


